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Endeavour task 

Complete one task from the ‘Watch’ column and one task from the ‘Read’ column.  

 

Watch Read 

Watch The Adjustment Bureau (2011) and 
write a reflection on whether the film 
makes a stronger case for determinism or 
free will. Before watching: Google the 
philosophical concepts of determinism and 

free will. 

Read The Unquenchable Flame by Michael 
Reeves. Pick one chapter and write a 200 
word reflection including a summary, what 
you enjoyed about the chapter and any 
critiques. 

Watch The Last Supper (1995) and write a 

reflection on the degree to which the film 
makes the argument that if you met Hitler 

before WW2 you should kill him. Before 
watching: Google The Trolley Problem.  

Disclaimer: Although age appropriate, this 
does refer to violence and assault.  

Read The Atonement Child by Francine 

Rivers. Right a 200 word summary of the 
story and critically reflect on the issues 

presented. Include any critiques you make. 
Disclaimer: Although age appropriate, this 

does refer to sexual abuse.   

Watch The Shack (2017) and write a 
reflection on how the film presents a 
solution to the problem of evil and 

suffering. Before watching: Google the 

concept of God as Trinity.  
Disclaimer: Although age appropriate, this 

does refer to violence against children. 

Read Sophie’s World by Jostein Gaarder. 
Write a 200 word summary of the book and 
critically reflect on the issue of personal 
identity. Include aspects of the book you 
enjoyed and any critiques you make.  

 

Disclaimer for all films and books above: 

This material does not reflect the views and opinions of Simon Langton Girls’ Grammar School. The 

purpose of the tasks is for you to critically engage with the philosophical and theological debates 

underpinning the stories. All materials are age appropriate but do include sensitive content. All texts 

are available second hand online however please do visit the RS department to borrow copies of 

books if needed. Please let the school know if you have any issues accessing any of the materials.  

If you have any questions or concerns about the above tasks or materials, please contact Miss 
Hawkins ahawkins@langton.kent.sch.uk or Mr Hatfield dhatfield@langton.kent.sch.uk




